
 

                                              JCRC Minutes 03-25-2025  

20 members present  No new members or Visitors present 

Meeting called to order 6:45 PM by Vice President Phil Swihart 

January and February Minutes: A copy of January and February 2025 corrected Meeting Minutes  were 

presented at the meeting. Vic Koenig moved and Glenn Ross 2nd the minutes for January be accepted. A 

voice vote confirmed acceptance. Terry Bailey moved and Keith Adkins 2nd the February Minutes be 

accepted. A voice vote confirmed February Minutes were accepted.  

TREASURER’S REPORT: Anthony reported the starting balance for March was $16,821.54. The income 

was $517.00. The expenditures were $879.85, and the ending balance was $21,458.69. (includes 

$5,000.00 CD) 

 OLD BUSINESS: Phil reported on NEW TREASURER REPORT: on “Inside Member’s section” of new 

website. He suggested al debits and credits could be listed there. It would be a basic report that could be 

updated each month. David Jones asked what became of the last month suggestion we use our bank 

statement as our report. Phil said we could if that is what the club suggests. Anthony said the bank 

statement is not specific enough. Glenn agreed with Anthony that the statement is not clear on who 

specifically was the recipient of each check. Phil stated he feels the members would want specific details 

in each report, so the idea of the website is the best suggestion. Phil suggested we continue discussion 

at the next meeting. 2) NEW WEBSITE DISCUSSION: Phil reported work done for new website. First item 

was a folder of pictures. He asked anyone to put electronic pictures on a CD . Also each member will 

have to go to the site to build their own member file and a password to get onto the site. He said several 

members will get site up and report to members when they can start downloading their info. Glenn 

asked how each member can put in info. Phil said there probably will be a time frame of say two (2) 

weeks to get input done and then each member can get into the site, download info, and create their 

own password for the member site. Glenn suggested anyone, even a non-member could go on the site 

and put their own info in. Phil said someone will have to be given the responsibility to clear out any neo-

member info from the site.3) DRIVEWAY: Phil reported there was a mix-up with the #57 gravel expected, 

but it was actually crush and run grade instead. After much discussion with the Quarry people they 

refunded $227.00 for the mistake and only charged $430.00 for 20 tons of #57 gravel. Which saved the 

club much money in the long run. 

NEW BUSINESS: Phil brought up the Spring Work Day on April 12, from 9AM to finish work. 

ANNOUNCEMENT: Dave brought up the parking lot. He felt the club might consider gravel for the lot.He 

also suggested making sure you fly in our flying area only. STAY IN BOUNDS. 

ADJOURN MOTION: Move Dave Jones moved Keith Adkins 2nd Adjourn carried at 7:27 PM 


